STATE OF NEW MEXICO ‘

ENERGY o MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA September 9, 1983 POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
(505) 393-6161

General Operating Company
Suite 1007 Ridgelea Bank Building
Fort Worth, TX 76116

Attn: Mr. C.W. Stumhoffer

Dear Mr. Stumhoffer:

An inspection of your Amoco State Well #1-M in Sec 8, T18S, R34E,
was made by an OCD Inspector on September 8, 1983, and he reports

that produced water was being put in an unlined pit at time of
inspection.

As you know,this is a violation of Division Rules and Regulations
and is considered a hazard to our underground fresh water supply.
You are requested to set a tank for collection of produced water, or
shut the well in. :

We will recheck the area within a few days.
Very truly yours,
ONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerr on
Supervisor, District I

ed

cc: File
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